Subject: Planning Application 2022/3635/P

Dear Kate,

The Twentieth Century Society has reviewed the revised application for Howitt Close (Planning ID 2022/3635/P), and
while we appreciate the further work undertaken by the applicants, our position on the application remains the
same. We feel that the switch from a mansard roof to a flat roof form does not mitigate the original harm that we
identified in the original proposal, and we find that the revised addition still harms the building’s architectural
interest and uniqueness. Given this, the Society continues to object to the application due to the harm caused to a
non-designated heritage asset and to the character of the conservation area. We encourage the local authority to
again refuse planning permission.

| hope these comments are of use to you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions.

Kind Regards,

Andrew urray, Caseworke:, R




